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1st February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Safer Internet Day – Tuesday 6th February 2024  
 
Safer Internet Day takes place in February of each year to raise awareness of a safer 
and better internet for all, and especially for children and young people. This year 
Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 6th February! Each class will be taking part in various 
age-appropriate activities around Safer Internet Day during the afternoon.  
 
The theme for Safer Internet Day this year is Inspiring Change. With this in mind, we 
are going to be asking the children from each year group to create a draft E-Safety 
poster over the half term holiday which they can work on either by themselves or 
with their parents/carers or siblings.  
 
Posters will need to be handed in to your child’s class teacher by Friday 23rd February. 
There will be prizes awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners in both Key Stage 1 
and Key Stage 2.  
 
For more information on Safer Internet Day please visit the following website:  

 
Home - Safer Internet Day 

 
If you have any queries, please feel free to either speak to your child’s class teacher 
or ring the school office on 0121 716 0444.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Miss Kent 

Year 1 Class Teacher / Digital Lead  

https://www.saferinternetday.org/

